
 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 

2nd July 2021 

 

Denton Community Challenge Raffle Tickets 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

This week you will have received a set of raffle tickets and a flyer about The Denton 

Community Challenge.  

 

There are many fabulous raffle prizes to be won, including a Nintendo Switch! To take 

part please sell the tickets to friends and family (50p per ticket). Return the stubs and 

money from tickets you have sold, as well as any unsold tickets to school, in an 

envelope, marked DCC Raffle, by Monday 12th July. This can be sent in via your 

children to the class teachers. 

 

On the challenge day itself, The Friends and Associates of Denton School (FADS) will 

run a “COVID safe” version of a tombola. Therefore, on Friday 16th July there will be a 

non-uniform day in exchange for: 

 

 Key Stage Two children bringing in tombola prizes 

 Key Stage One children bringing in tombola prizes OR shop bought cakes 

 

Traditionally FADS run the main tent at the challenge, however we are SERIOUSLY short 

of volunteers to help on the day of Denton Challenge itself (17th July). If you are able 

to volunteer some time (even if just an hour or two) it would be greatly appreciated. 

Please email us, with the kind of times you might be available: FADS@denton.e-

sussex.sch.uk 

 

Thank you in advance for all the raffle tickets sold, tombola prizes sent in and time 

volunteered! 

 

Most of all we hope you enjoy Denton Community Challenge on Saturday 17th July. 

 

With kind regards, 

 

The FADS committee 
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